
 

 
 

 

 

BILL/ RESOLUTION REQUEST 
 

 
1. Title: Accepts donated artwork the "Anemotive Tower" a sculpture located at Speer Blvd and 
Wewatta Street from the Museum of Contemporary Art Denver to the City of Denver 
(MOACF-201311578). 
 

2. Requesting Agency:  Arts & Venues Denver 
 
 
3. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance  
  Name:Michael Chavez 
  Phone:720-865-4308 
  Email:michael.chavez@denvergov.org 
 
 
4. Contact Person with actual knowledge of proposed ordinance who will 
present the item at Mayor Council and who will be available for first and 
second reading, if necessary 

  Name:Michael Chavez 
  Phone:720-865-4308 
  Email:      
 
 
5. Describe the proposed ordinance, including what the proposed 

ordinance is intended to accomplish, who’s involved 
a. Scope of Work 
“Anemotive Tower” is a free standing kinetic powder coated polychrome sculpture 
located at Speer Blvd. and Wewatta Street. The City of Denver’s Public Art Manager 
Michael Chavez has obtained permission by the Public Art Committee (PAC), and 
Denver’s Commission on Cultural Affairs (DCCA) to accept this artwork into the City’s 
collection. The artwork has been completely refurbished recently by the Museum of 
Contemporary Art.  Benefits include: the addition of a signature work by an important 
local artist, Robert Mangold. It adds vitality and energy to a highly visible intersection 
and adds another layer of playfulness to the adjacent playground.  

b. Duration 
 n/a 
c. Location 
 Corner of Speer Blvd and Wewatta Street adjacent to the Downtown Children’s 
Playground Park 
d. Affected Council District 
9 

e. Benefits 
 see above 
f. Costs 
 No initial cost to the City, regular maintenance in the future 
 



 

 
 

 

6. Is there any controversy surrounding this ordinance, groups or 
individuals who may have concerns about it? Please explain. 

 No.  
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